
 

 
 
 
To: Community & Economic Development Committee 
 
From: 30th Street Industrial Corridor Corp. / BID #37 
 
Date: October 9, 2012 
 
Re: Washington Park NID #3 
 
 
The 30th Street Industrial Corridor Corp / Business Improvement District #37 (BID #37) enthusiastically 
supports the creation of the neighborhood improvement district #3 in the Washington Park area, 
provided they have followed all relevant statutes. 
 
This NID abuts the Corridor BID, and we already partner on a number of issues.  This funding will allow 
the neighbors to improve their homes, while the BID sponsors grants allowing improvement of area 
businesses.  Together, this can be used to create positive change – whether it’s in appearance of an 
area, security issues, or quality of life initiatives like art. 
 
We hope you will also support this NID.  If you have any questions about our support of this NID, please 
contact our executive director, Gloria Stearns, at 414.444.4706 or Gloria@theCorridor-mke.org. 
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